From: Guy Mueller

To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Traffic calming on Wheeler Road
Date: Wednesday, February 10, 2021 2:38:24 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

This 1s a significant collector thoroughfare. Traffic flow should not be impeded. The expense
1s not justified. Snow removal becomes complicated and inefficient. The inevitable cycles of
vehicular deceleration and re-acceleration lead to increases in noise, damage to vehicles, and
also fuel consumption and emissions of greenhouse gases. I do not favor speed bumps or
obstacles on any part of Wheeler Road, between Sherman and Kennedy; I will not vote for
any Alder who supports such measures. We have much more important priorities in our City.

Guy Mueller
PERTCO LLC





